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Gorman, Becky

From: Caroline Lau <caroline.lau3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 7:32 PM
To: Gorman, Becky
Subject: Fwd: Case No. 21-VARIANCE-0025 - 1555 Bardstown Road
Attachments: 21-VARIANCE-0025_BOZA_Notice_04.19.21.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

I am not in favor of this. We must abide by the overlay and codes that are in effect currently  
NO NO NO 
Thanks 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Council District 8 Notification of Development Proposals <development-notifications@public.govdelivery.com> 
Date: Thu, Apr 1, 2021 at 5:31 PM 
Subject: Case No. 21-VARIANCE-0025 - 1555 Bardstown Road 
To: <caroline.lau3@gmail.com> 
 

  

  

 21-VARIANCE-0025_BOZA Notice_04.19.21.pdf 

 
Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.  

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic 
download of this picture from the Internet.

 

Visit http://www.louisvilleky.gov 
 
Contact a Metro Department  

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this 
picture from the Internet.
Bookmark and Share  
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